COVID — 19 UPDATES:
April 7, 2020

As a reminder to all of our clients — our office at WLGA, PC remains open and our staff is working to
ensure that all returns will be processed in the most efficient and prompt manner. While the health and
wellbeing of our staff remains our top priority — we are here for all of you!

We are asking for all information coming into our office to be mailed, emailed or put into our portal.
When each of your returns is completed — our office will contact you to let you know it is being mailed
back out to you.

May you all remain healthy and safe during this time. Thank you for your cooperation during this
unprecedented time!



